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I am strongly opposed to this regressive bill to enforce in-person voting. As an 

Oregonian, I take pride in our vote-by-mail system. Voting by mail has made it 

possible for me and many others to participate in our electoral system. As a self-

emoloyed small business owner, in-person voting on election day would be very 

prohibitive for me and many others who cannot easily take a day off work to vote. 

This bill would highly limit voter participation and turnout, and it is in my mind a form 

of voter suppression. 


